
Intec Completes Crucial Phase in Convergent Billing Implementation at 
Polkomtel S.A. 
 
London/Warsaw, 20 March 2008 – Intec, a global provider of business and 
operations support systems (BSS/OSS), today announced it has completed the 
initial phase in the implementation of its Intec Convergent Billing 
technology with Polkomtel, one of Poland’s major mobile operators. The 
implementation of Intec’s convergent architecture is a new innovation in the 
Polish market that will allow Polkomtel to launch new value added and bundle 
services and to implement marketing campaigns such as special rates for 
family and friends.    The billing implementation project started last year 
as part of a long-term and extensive partnership agreement. 
 
“Intec has worked with Polkomtel for the past several months to deliver the 
biggest convergent billing site in Poland through the installation of the 
Intec Convergent Billing platform,” said Konrad Kobylecki - Management Board 
Member and Operations Director from Polkomtel.  “With Intec’s market leading 
billing and customer management system, Polkomtel will be able to improve 
offer flexibility and time-to-market due to having all its billing functions 
on one platform, across pre-paid, post-paid and all other types of customer 
and product services. We are delighted to be working closely with Intec as we 
continue our expansion into the Polish market. Intec Convergent Billing will 
play a crucial role in supporting our billing operations as well as providing 
us with the flexibility and scalability to launch our highly advanced new 
services.” 
 
Polkomtel S.A. is one of three major mobile operators in Poland, a country 
with one of the biggest wireless markets in Central and Eastern Europe. The 
operator has established a reputation as an innovator its field, delivering 
advanced GSM-technology-based services to its customers ahead of all its 
competitors. Since the beginning of its operations Polkomtel has been the 
pioneer in implementing state-of-the-art technological and data communication 
solutions on the Polish market. The network’s customers were the first in 
Poland to use HSCSD high speed data transmission as well as GPRS and EDGE 
packet data transmission and also the first to use the full range of services 
relying on advanced mobile technologies, UMTS included. Plus, one of the 
brand names Polkomtel operates under, offers the most extensive 3G coverage 
in Poland. The company currently has over 13 million customers across the 
country. 
 
Gary Bunney, Intec’s Chief Operating Officer, said:  “We are delighted to be 
working with an operator that has such an enviable record innovating in its 
market and capturing market share. Moving to convergent billing is now the 
critical focus as this will enable Polkomtel to launch new market leading 
product bundles, win new customers and further grow its market share. The 
selection of the new billing system and supplier partner was therefore of 
paramount importance and followed an extensive evaluation of  the major 
vendors in the market”  He adds:  “ Polkomtel chose Intec billing because of 
its ability, proven in every continent across the globe, to power convergent 
services and support innovative and dynamic tariffs structures irrespective 
of payment regimes. To support Polkomtel we have established a dedicated 
team, including local Polish staff, and this will expand to form the core of 
our  central Europe competency centre providing billing expertise to our 
customers in Poland and across the wider Central and Eastern European 
Region".     
 
Used by many of the world’s leading telecoms operators, Intec Convergent 
Billing is a fully convergent billing system designed to meet the present and 
future needs of wireless, wireline, MVNO and IP-based carriers. Intec 
Convergent Billing’s comprehensive technology bills for any kind of service 
or payment method including next-generation services such as VoIP or IPTV, 
and sophisticated multi-product bundles. 
 
 



----ends--- 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Intec Telecom Systems PLC       www.intecbilling.com 
 
Susan Brady, Head of Global Marketing Communications 
Susan.brady@intecbilling.com, +44 (0)1483 745 800, +44 7887 684745 
 
About Polkomtel 
Polkomtel S.A. is one of three mobile telephony operators in Poland, 
marketing its services under three brand names: Plus, Simplus and Sami Swoi. 
Following a tender held by the Minister of Communication, on 1 February 1996, 
the Company was awarded concession No. 1 for the provision of 
telecommunications services and a permit for the construction in Poland of a 
mobile GSM 900 MHz digital radio communication network with the 601 paging 
number. 
 
Polkomtel has pioneered innovative GSM-technology-based services on the 
Polish market. Among other notable achievements, it was the first company to 
offer MMS messaging and voice-based access to SMS messages to its customers. 
The network’s customers were the first in Poland to use HSCSD high speed data 
transmission as well as GPRS and EDGE packet data transmission and also the 
first to use the full range of services relying on advanced mobile 
technologies, UMTS included. Plus offers the most extensive 3G coverage in 
Poland. The Company boasts a formidable network of showrooms and provides its 
services by direct selling. The Customer Service Division, employing highly-
qualified consultants, is available to subscribers should they run up against 
any problems using their mobile phones. 
 
http://www.polkomtel.com.pl 
 
About Intec 
 
Intec supplies solutions to over 70 of the world’s top 100 telecoms carriers 
and is one of the world’s fastest growing major BSS/OSS (business and 
operations support systems) vendors. Intec’s 400 customers include AT&T, 
Cable & Wireless, The Carphone Warehouse (UK), China Unicom, Deutsche 
Telekom, Eircom (Ireland), France Telecom, Hutchison 3G, O2, Orange, T-
Mobile, Telefonica, Vodafone, Virgin Mobile, Vivo and Verizon. Intec works 
closely with its customers, many of whom have been with Intec since its 
inception, to provide the highest standards of performance, flexibility and 
robustness to help carriers service their customers effectively and 
profitably. Intec's comprehensive and expanding range of products, solutions 
and services includes: 
 
• Retail billing and customer management 
• Multi-service mediation and activation 
• Inter-carrier billing settlements including US CABS and ITU-based 
settlement 
• End-to-end content partner management 
• Optimised wholesale routing and trading 
• Real-time pre/post-paid mediation and charging 
• Pre-integrated solutions for wholesale, wireless and core IMS charging 
functions 
 
Founded in 1997, Intec is listed on the London Stock Exchange (ITL.L) and has 
over 1,700 staff and 31 offices in 25 countries. For more information, visit 
the Intec website at www.intecbilling.com. 
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